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When Selendy & Gay was formed in 2018, we made a commitment to the pursuit of environmental 
justice. As part of that promise, we are proud to announce that we have joined the Law Firm Sustainability
Network, a nonprofit organization of law firms and legal departments that promotes environmental 
sustainability and corporate social responsibility. As a member firm, we will learn and share essential 
strategies for reducing our environmental footprint and improving our sustainability.

In the coming year, we will also continue our work with like-minded organizations, including the Natural 
Resources Defense Council, Vote Solar, and others, to help residential solar customers get fair payments
for power they export to the grid; develop legal scholarship on climate change and clean energy issues; 
and hold accountable those who disregard environmental laws and bring harm to individuals and 
communities.

To learn more about our environmental work, please visit here.

Practices
 Environmental Litigation
 Public Interest and Pro Bono

Selendy Gay PLLC | 1

https://www.selendygay.com/practices/environmental-litigation

